
 

SR 867/McGregor Boulevard Improvements 
From Royal Palm Square Boulevard to Colonial Boulevard 

From Tanglewood Parkway to Brentwood Parkway 

And at College Parkway 

Lee County 

 

 

    Financial Project ID: 430887-1-52-01, 433221-1-52-01, 440119-1-52-01                                        June 2018 

The Florida Department of Transportation’s contractor, American Lighting and Signalization, begins work on 
Wednesday, June 13, 2018, to construct sidewalk from Royal Palm Boulevard to Colonial Boulevard, Tanglewood 
Parkway to Brentwood Parkway, and at College Parkway in Lee County.  Construction activities will take place 
during daytime and nighttime/overnight hours, weather permitting.  Lane closures will occur from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m., 
Monday through Friday. The project also consists of drainage improvements, milling, paving, signalization, and 
lighting. Motorists should use caution and plan extra travel time while driving in this area. 

 

 

 

Fast Facts 

Construction Start Date: 

Wednesday, June 13, 2018 

Estimated Completion: 

End of fall 2018 

Cost: 

$781,000 

Contractor: 

American Lighting and Signalization 

If you have any questions about the project, please contact:   

Lisa Macias, Community Outreach Manager 
Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. on behalf of 
Florida Department of Transportation 
Fort Myers Operation Center 
Lisa.Macias@dot.state.fl.us   
(239) 337-1071 
 

                                Zachary Burch, Communications Manager 
Florida Department of Transportation 

Zachary.Burch@dot.state.fl.us   
(239) 225-1950 

 

 


